Andrew Talbert
Director of Conventions
Parrot heads in Paradise, Inc.
Lone Palm Foundation Board Member
Meeting of the Minds
Key West, Florida

July 20, 2018

To the City of Key West:

During our event in November 2018 our organization will make charitable donations to local Key West 501C3 organizations as we have for over 20 years. Our charitable donations do vary depending on our total revenue which is raised each year during the event as well as sponsor support. Our registrations fund our event and there is no paid staff. All of our excess funds after covering the on-going event expenses are donated into the local area.

This year as in most there will be three 501C3 organizations selected to receive funding and support from the Meeting of the Minds event, Parrot Heads in Paradise, Inc. as well as our Lone Palm Foundation.

The short list for funding this year are the Key West Police Athletic League, The West High School Marching Band uniform fund, The Key West SPCA, and the Southernmost Boys and Girls Club. The intent is to try to help those most in need from year to year. Our final decisions will be made as we approach our event date to determine the available funding but in the past we have provided \$2500 to \$10,000 per organization.

If there are further questions please feel free to contact me directly via email or cell phone. My cell number is 336-549-8096. My email address is andrew.talbert@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support of our event in-Key West.

Andrew Talbert

*